
The registration period for children entering Government owned 

pre-schools and primary schools for the new academic year will

commence in earnest on Tuesday June 1st 2021. 

Similar to last year, registration will be done online through the

Ministry of Education’s page on the Government’s website at

www.education.gov.vc or https://tinyurl.com/c5tp99ef 

To complete the registration process, parents and guardians must

upload the child’s original birth certificate and immunization

card. 

The Ministry is strongly advising that registration be done online

amidst the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic. 

Face to Face registration however, will be done in batches from

Monday June 21st from 9.30 to 11.30 a.m. daily as follows:

·Surnames A to I - June 21st to June 25th, 2021

·Surnames J to Q - June 28th to July 2nd, 2021

·Surnames R to Z - July 5th to July 9th, 2021

Both sets of registration will be closed on July 9th, 2021. 

The Ministry is also advising that all covid -19 protocols and

measures be in place and enforced to ensure the safety of all the

persons involved. 
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